LEGISTAR# 150501

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD

PROPOSED FY 2016 BUDGET

PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Lombard will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, November 5, 2015 in the Board Room of the Village Hall, 255 E. Wilson Avenue, Lombard, Illinois for the purpose of hearing written and oral comments from the public concerning the proposed annual budget for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2016 and ending December 31, 2016.

A copy of the proposed FY 2016 budget has been available since October 9, 2015 at the Village Hall, 255 E. Wilson Avenue, Lombard, Illinois during normal business hours and at the Helen M. Plum Memorial Library at 110 W. Maple Street, Lombard, Illinois, and will remain available for public inspection up to the time of the public hearing.

All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting and may present either written or oral comments. Written comments should be addressed to Timothy Sexton, Director of Finance, Village of Lombard, 255 E. Wilson Avenue, Lombard, Illinois

SHARON KUDERNA Village Clerk Village of Lombard